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Dear Parents, 

We take this opportunity to extend our warm greetings and express sincere appreciation for your 

generous support during the academic session, 2021-22. 

The school stood up to the challenge of online education and ensured that the students' engagement 
and interest were met through the use of various educational apps. 

The teachers on their part, utilized innovative strategies and pedagogies in education. In addition, 
they trained and became proficient in the effective integration of technology in education. In all, the 
whole experience was rewarding and enriching, both for the students as well as teachers. 

As your child steps into the next level of education, we would like you to note the following details 

and prepare for the new academic session, 2022-23:- 

1) Declaration of Result: Classes Nursery - V 

Classes VI - IX & XI 
April 06, 2022 (Wednesday) 
April 07, 2022 (Thursday) 

2) Book List: The book list has been made available on the school web site - www.shivalik.org 

3) New Academic Session: To commence from April 11, 2022 (Monday) for classes Nursery to X & XII 

4) Uniform: The summer uniform will be worn by the students. 

5) Remittance of Fees The school fee is to be deposited on or before April 21,2022 ( Thursday) only 

through the following modes: 
a) Pay fee by Cash in Punjab National Bank, S.C.O.6, Sector 41-D, Chandigarh. 

b) Pay fee by using web login: "ONLINE FEE PAYMENT" link on www.shivalik.org (using Punjab 
National Bank Online Fee Deposit Gateway). 

Note: There is no increase in fee for the session 2022-23. 

6) T.C. Applications: In case you wish to withdraw your ward 
please apply in writing for the School Leaving Certificate on or before April 11, 2022, failing which 
the tuition fee for April, 2022 will be charged. (Parents are requested to give one week's time for the 
issuance of the School Leaving Certificate). 

from the school, 

Once again, we express our sincere gratitude for your unstinted cooperation in the extraordinary 

circumstances that prevailed throughout the academic session, 2021-22. 

Thanking you 
Yours sincerely 

Director 

Visit us at: http://www.shivalik.org 
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